
Courtesy visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Investment H.E. Eng. Amr 

 
On 9 February 2022, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

courtesy visit to H.E. Eng. Khairy Amr, Minister of Investment. Ambassador 
SHIMAZAKI and H.E. Eng. Amr exchanged views on further cooperation to enhance 
economic relationship.  

Minister Amr explained Jordan’s investment environment and opportunities, and 
hoped to promote mutual investment by strengthening the network among business 
people between Japan and Jordan. 

 
 

 
 


